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Having problems seeing this email

Welcome to the September 2011 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information on LifeLine 
Awareness Week and 811.

CPUC Celebrates California LifeLine Awareness Week

The CPUC has a number of events planned throughout the state for National 
Telephone Discount LifeLine Awareness Week, September 12-18, 2011.

CPUC Reminds Californians To Call Before Digging

The CPUC reminds Californians to call 811 prior to any digging project in order to 
have underground utility lines marked.

Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility
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3complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570.
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